






 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2018 — TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (CYCLE B) 

 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
 

The Bereavement Support Group is meeting in the 
Spiritual Center on Thursday, September 20th at 6:30 
p.m. For more information, please contact Liliane 
Cools at (650) 343-7751 or coolsliliane@gmail.com. 
 
FLU SHOTS 

 

Flu shots will be available next Sunday, Sept. 23rd, 
starting at 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. in the Chapel. 
 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 

 

Are you seeking a deeper relationship with God? Would 
you like to grow in your prayer life? Do you have 
questions about the Catholic faith? The RCIA Inquiry 
Series is still accepting new participants all through 
September. Please contact Ingrid Pera at 
ingrid@barts.org or (650) 347-0701, ext. 214, for more 
information. 

IN OUR PARISH 

THE STEWARDSHIP PRAYER 
 

G racious God, we thank you for the gift of life, 
for our health, our families and friends, and 

all the blessings you grant us. 
You have called us to live as followers of your Son, 
Jesus, and to take the message of your love to all. 
We know that everything we have comes from you. 
Help us to use our gifts wisely, to be good stewards 
of our time, talent, and treasure, sharing them with 
others.  
Give us the strength and wisdom to respond to 
your call. Let us be a model of Christian 
stewardship so that others will know you through 
our actions. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

...Amen. 

The New St. Bartholomew Youth Ministry 
 

J oin us on our First Youth Group Meeting on September 23, 2018 from 3 p.m.-5 p.m. in the Youth 
Center. All 6th-12th graders are invited to come and learn more about our Faith. The topic will be on 

“Youth Ministry” and what that means at St. Barts. Our Youth Minister, Jacob Tolentino, will be leading the 
meeting. Come for ice breakers, faith sharing, fun activities, and hanging out with our community! 



 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2018 — TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (CYCLE B) 

 

DIVORCE MINISTRY 
 

Are you or someone you love dealing with separation or 
divorce? The Archdiocese strives to make known Christ's 
healing love, so that all who suffer from separation and 
divorce might experience new life, reconciliation and 
restoration, meet people in a similar position and find 
help to rebuild their own lives. We also recognize that 
separated and divorced people are not mere recipients of 
the Church's compassion; they are as well ministers of 
that compassion. Through their vulnerability, suffering, 
courage, faithfulness, and patient endurance they bear 
witness to Christ and his redeeming grace in the world. 
Beginning Sept 19, New Beginnings: a Catholic Divorce 
Ministry will offer a support group in San Francisco, 
meeting the first and third Wednesdays of the month, 
7:00 p.m. at the Parish Center, St. Brendan Church (29 
Rockaway Avenue, San Francisco). Please go 
to www.newbeginningSF.info or contact Diana (415-
929-0999/dianamwild@gmail.com) or Martin at 
(650) 739-6446  for more information.  A group in Marin 
(St Hilary parish) meets the 2nd Friday of the month 
(6:30 p.m.) – contact Karen (415) 250-2597.  A Spanish-
speaking group meets at Our Lady of Loreto/Novato the 
3rd Friday (7:00 p.m.). Contact Victoria (702) 460-3116. 
 
MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT CONFERENCE 
 

Saturday, September 29th, 2018 | 8:45 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Church of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, Belmont, CA 
LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER! 
The St. John Paul II Foundation presents the 3rd annual 
Together in Holiness conference, in collaboration with 
the Archdiocese of San Francisco Office of Marriage & 
Family Life. This one-day event includes dynamic 
presentations, Mass celebrated by Archbishop Salvatore 
J. Cordileone, Eucharistic Adoration, and the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation. Speakers include Dr. John & Mrs. 
Claire Grabowski, Rev. Joseph Illo, and Dr. Chris 
Stravitsch. On-site childcare is available (5-12yrs), pre-
registration required. Cost: $59/couple or $35/individual. 
Scholarships are also available. For more information, 
please visit togetherinholiness.org or email conference 
c o o r d i n a t o r ,  S u s i e  L o p e z ,  a t 
susie@forlifeandfamily.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAINT MATTHEW CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
GROUP TOURS 
 

Join our Admissions Director for small group tours of St. 
Matthew Catholic School. No appointment necessary.  
Tours are designed for parents and guardians of 
prospective students. Upon your arrival, 
please check-in at the school office. Please 
note, there will be no tours on the 
following Thursdays: November 1st, 
November 22nd, December 20 th, 
December 27th, and January 3rd.  
Applications for 2019-20 are now available online.  Visit 
www.stmatthewcath.org or email Kerry Ann Ruff at 
karuff@stmatthewcath.org. 
 
ST. PIUS GRIEF MINISTRY 
 

Monday, September 17th, 2018, 7:00 p.m.—St. Pius 
Grief Ministry, 8-session “First Step” Grief Support 
Group. If you are in the early stages of your loss, or have 
not previously attended a grief support group, this 
program may benefit you. All meetings will be held at the 
St. Pius Parish Center, 7 p.m. To register, or for more 
information, please call (650) 361-0655 or email 
griefministry@pius.org. Walk-ins are welcome. Group 
takes new entrants through Sept. 24. 
 
CHARISMATIC RENEWAL CONFERENCE  

 

Saturday, September 22nd, 2018, 8:00 a.m.—
Archdiocesan Catholic Charismatic Renewal 21st Holy 
Spirit Conference, St. Mary’s Cathedral, Gough Street at 
Geary Boulevard, San Francisco. Registration is $20, 
Dynamic speakers. English track: Father Mike Barry, 
Father Levi Hartle; Spanish track: Padre Rafael Chavez, 
Padre Jorge Arias. Conference includes Healing Service 
and an evening Mass, 7 p.m. Mass is open to the public. 
Online and mail in registration is found at SFSpirit.com 
or register onsite. 
 
ST. MATTHEW SCHOOL REUNION 
 

Saturday, September 22nd, 2018, 5:00 p.m.—St. 
Matthew School, San Mateo, grand reunion, 5 p.m. 
alumni Mass, followed by tours, cocktails, dinner at 6 
p.m. RSVP and tickets, Stmatthewcath.org/alumni; 
msharrison@stmatthewcath.org. (650) 343-1373, main 
office. All St. Matt’s more than 5,000 former students, 
principals, pastors, faculty, staff are invited to attend. 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 



This weekend, parishes across the country will honor those who share in the evangelization and teaching mission of 
the Church through a special rite of commissioning and blessing. Here at Saint Bartholomew Parish, the following 

catechists and teachers will be commissioned to share the faith of the Church 
with the adults, families, youth, and children of the parish: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“I THANK YOU FOR WHAT YOU DO, BUT ESPECIALLY BECAUSE YOU WALK WITH THE PEOPLE OF GOD. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO BE JOYFUL MESSENGERS, 
CUSTODIANS OF THE GOOD AND OF THE BEAUTY WHICH SHINES THROUGH THE FAITHFUL LIFE OF THE MISSIONARY DISCIPLE.  MAY JESUS BLESS YOU 
AND MAY THE HOLY VIRGIN, TRUE “EDUCATOR OF THE FAITH”,  TAKE CARE OF YOU. “  ~ POPE FRANCIS, JULY 2017, CATECHETICAL SYMPOSIUM. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

Marsha Aliamus 
Toni Bones 

Eleanor Britter 
Martha Chen 

Stephen Connelly 
Annette DeBastiani 

Elizabeth Elwood 
MaryAnn Fitzgerald 

Julie Funkhauser 
Chelsea Galvin 

Julia Garcia 
Michelle Garcia 
Annette Gracia 

Doreen James 
Dani Magilligan 
Christina Natoli 
Pat O’Brien 
Marie O’Rourke 
Margaret Pawlick 
Victoria Pisingan 
Barby Regan 
Andrea Rodriguez 
Cathy Scharetg 
Betty Jue Tan 
Jacob Tolentino 
Christina Wu 

 
Helen Chen 

 
Julie Kaprelian 

 
Sarah Kaprelian 

 
Suzanne Kennedy 

 
Margaret Pawlick 

Catechists and Assistants   

 


